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Emne: Partnership agreement
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Hello Kerry,

 

We hope to be able to sign the Partnership agreement between St. David’s High School and Hordaland
County Council/Amalie Skram Upper Secondary School during your visit to Bergen. Our national education
authorities request a signed agreement before they approve the project and give grants to the pupils.

We will among other issues work on the partnership document during both days of the working meetings.

 

I am now working on a programme for your visit. I have booked rooms at the hotel Grand Terminus which is a
hotel we often use when we have visitors. It is quite near Amalie Skram Upper secondary School and our
County administration.

 

http://www.grandterminus.no/

 

Have a nice week-end.

 

Best regards,

Berit

 

Berit Roksvåg
Fagkoordinator for internasjonalt arbeid
Opplæringsavdelinga
HORDALAND FYLKESKOMMUNE

Tlf: 55 23 95 46 | Mob: 92 44 63 12
www.hordaland.no | berit.roksvag@hfk.no

 

 


